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January 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

United Learning Parent Survey 

 

On behalf of United Learning and Hartshill Academy we are pleased to share the below link to this 

year’s parent survey. This is an opportunity for you to provide feedback on your child’s school and 

will help to identify areas for improvement.  

We are interested in your views on a range of areas including how the school communicates with 

you, how you support your child’s learning at home and your relationship with your child’s school. 

If you have more than on child at the school, complete the survey with your eldest child in mind. 

You are welcome to complete the survey for each child if you would like to.  

It is possible for more than one parent/carer to complete the survey for a child. Please feel free to 

share the survey link with additional parent/carers if they have not received it. 

Parent Survey Link 

Please type the link below into your browser window to complete the survey, or copy and paste it if 

this letter was shared online with you: 

https://edurio.com/poll/CUot3Y 

This should take no more than 15 minutes to complete. The survey will close on Friday 9th February.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please get in touch with us at 

Suzi.shepherd@hartshillacademy.org.uk  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Suzi Shepherd 

Vice Principal 
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